

The Cheshire Community Food Pantry, Inc.

Caring about our neighbors www.cheshirefoodpantry.org

175 Sandbank Road, P.O. Box 457, Cheshire, CT 06410

May 22, 2017

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

James P. Thomas President

Candace L. Nesbit **Executive Vice President**

Mark E. Wagner Vice President

Tina Kurtz Vice President

Marilyn W. Milton Secretary

John J. Palmeri Treasurer

The Reverend Jeffrey V. Romans Director

Dr. James O'Connor Director

Phillip E. Bowman Director

Reverend Robert P. Ricciardi In Memoriam

Dr. William Petit The Petit Family Foundation Inc. PO Box 310 Plainville CT 06062

Dear Dr. Petit and Foundation Friends:

Thank you for your generous donation of the second year signature grant to The Cheshire Community Food Pantry

The Pantry relies on the support of the Cheshire Community and organization donations to meet the needs of our neighbors. Together, we work to fulfill our mission to insure no family goes without food and basic needs.

On behalf of our clients, volunteers and Board of Directors, I thank you for your kindness, generosity and continued support of the CCFP mission.

Warmest Regards.

James P. Thomas

President

No goods or services were solicited or given for this donation Check #1606; \$10,000; 5/12/17